
From: Jennifer E. Nisengard [mailto:jnisengard@lanl.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2008 3:01 PM 
To: John Isaacson 
Cc: Owens, Kirk W. 
Subject: Re: Fwd: TRU Waste to WIPP 
 
Kirk, 
 
Here are the numbers for calender year 2007.  There were 121 shipments of TRU waste 
to WIPP in calender year 2007 with a volume of 629 cubic meters. 
 
Jen 
 
At 09:34 AM 2/19/2008, John Isaacson wrote: 

Subject: TRU Waste to WIPP 
Date: Sat, 16 Feb 2008 16:01:40 -0500 
From: "Owens, Kirk W." <KIRK.W.OWENS@saic.com> 
To: "John Isaacson" <isaacson@lanl.gov> 
Cc: "Roles, Gary W." <GARY.W.ROLES@saic.com> 
John or Jennifer, 
  
In comments from NNSA-HQ, we received a request to update a statement we make 
about progress in getting waste sent to WIPP.  
  
I believe that Jerry O'Leary or someone in his area provided us the numbers we got for 
2006.  Could you request an update to provide us the volume and number of shipments of 
TRU waste sent to WIPP in 2007? 
  
Thanks, 
  
Kirk Owens 
SAIC 
phone: (301) 353-8228 
fax:     (301) 428-0145 
John Isaacson Ph.D. 

SWEIS and C&T Project Leader 
ENV Division M887 
(505) 667-2276 (phone) 
(505) 667-0731 (fax) 


